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Dear 8th Grade Students, Parents, & Guardians, 
  
As we approach the end of the school year, we are excited to celebrate and honor our 8th Grade Students 
with a few special events.  Please see below for important details regarding the upcoming 8th Grade Dance 
and Promotion Ceremony.   

8th Grade Dance: 

Please note that there are behavior and academic requirements to attend. Students must not have any 
disciplinary referrals beginning May 8th and must be on track to be promoted to 9th grade. Tickets are 
$5.00 and will be going on sale May 19th – 23rd during lunches. 

Date & Time: Friday, May 23rd, 2025, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Location: Largo Middle School Cafeteria 

  155 8th Ave SE, Largo, FL, 33770 
  
8th Grade Promotion Ceremony:  

Students must have completed all course requirements and/or credit recovery to participate in the 
ceremony.   

Date & Time: Wednesday, May 28th, 2025, at 6:00 PM. Doors will open at 5:30 PM. 
Location: Largo High School Auditorium 
                 410 Missouri Avenue N, Largo, FL 33770 
  

Suggested attire for both events: 

As these are meaningful and celebratory occasions, we ask students to dress respectfully and in 
accordance with the PCSB Dress Code. Suggested attire includes: 

• Collared shirts, blouses, or dresses of appropriate length 
• Pants (other than jeans), skirts (appropriate length) 
• Sneakers, dress shoes, sandals 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the 8th grade house by phone (727) 588-4600 ext. 2038 or email 
Mrs. Robinson at robinsonmai@pcsb.org. We look forward to celebrating this important milestone with 
our 8th Grade Students and their families!  
 

Sincerely, 

 

Alec Liem 
Principal 
Largo Middle IB World School  
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